
Our Athletics Diocesan Team 

Congratulations to the students who competed at the Regional Athletics Carnival on Friday 

25th June at Maitland Athletic track. The weather was beautiful and many students excelled 

and will progress to the Diocesan Athletics Carnival. 

Our successful students include Phoebe Harrison, Samantha Miller, Sophie Johnson, Lainie 

Marsh, Phoenix Russell, Leura Russell, Sienna Proctor, Scarlett Crouch, Sophie Cant, Tori 

Riley , Peyton Redgrove, Talon Chalker , Jake Hedges, Joseph Unicomb, Max Proctor, Luke 

Hedges, Kye Hedges, Nayte Farley and Aiden Crowther. 

  

The Diocesan Athletic Carnival will be held on Wednesday 28th July 2021 at the Hunter Sport 

Centre, Glendale.  

 



  

 

 

 


